
                                                       SPECIAL MEETING 
                                                          APRIL 23, 2013 
                                            ROSS TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
 
 
          The Ross Township Supervisors convened for a Special Meeting on April 23, 2013 
at 4:30 p.m. with members Chairman Beers, Vice Chairman Kresge and Supervisor 
Drake present.  Solicitor Dunn was also present.  The Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag 
was recited. 
 
The first item on the agenda was to open a Public Hearing to consider a proposed  
Floodplain Amendment to the Ross Township Zoning Ordinance.  Solicitor Dunn noted 
that the appropriate advertising was accomplished and despite such, no one from the 
public was present.  After allowing ample time for anyone from the public to arrive, the 
meeting came to a close at approximately 4:35 p.m.. 
 
The Special Meeting continued with a motion by Vice Chairman Kresge to approve the 
amendment to the Zoning Ordinance.  The motion was seconded by Supervisor Drake 
and carried.  The motion carried.  It was noted that this amendment is Ross Township 
Ordinance #70 and is indexed Article 11- Floodplain Management. 
 
     There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 4:40 p.m.. 
   
                                                                                     Respectfully submitted, 
 
                                                                                    Doris Price, Secretary 
                                                               


